To: Metrowestl
Subject: FROM KEIR RADNEDGE / Comment on MetroWest Phase 1 consultation letter
Date: 07 December 2021 11:15:48

Dear Sir/Madam

As aresident 1n Pill I am totally in favour of the scheme and therefore also in
favour of the necessary work.

J K Radnedge

Monmouth Rd
Pill, Bristol






